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National Italian American Foundation - NIAF Ernest L. Pellegri La Scuola d’Italia Scholarship  
(Grade 8 and Grade 9 Applicants) 
 
 
Dear prospective students and parents, 
 
La Scuola d’Italia New York is thrilled to announce an exciting National Italian American Foundation - NIAF 
Ernest L. Pellegri La Scuola d’Italia Scholarship opportunity for talented and motivated 8th and 9th-grade 
applicants interested in joining our international school institution, renowned for its commitment to 
producing curious, principled, globally minded learners. 
 
Our school is a leading educational institution combining rigorous academic programs and rich cultural 
experience. Our curriculum is designed to foster critical thinking, creativity, and global awareness while 
embracing the Italian language and culture. La Scuola is an officially authorized IB World School, offering a 
comprehensive education that prepares students for success in an increasingly interconnected world. 
 
Cost of Attendance 
 
We understand that investing in education is a significant commitment, which is why we strive to make La 
Scuola d'Italia accessible to deserving students from all backgrounds. The academic year's attendance cost is 
$35,700, covering tuition and fees. 
 
Scholarship Opportunity 
 
In our dedication to supporting academic excellence and fostering diversity, La Scuola d'Italia is pleased to 
offer a $8,333 scholarship to exceptional 8th—and 9th-grade applicants. This scholarship aims to recognize 
outstanding students who demonstrate not only academic prowess but also leadership potential, community 
involvement, and a passion for learning in a dynamic, internationally-minded community. 
 
How to Apply 
 
To be considered for the scholarship, interested students must complete the standard admissions application 
process, which includes submitting transcripts, three letters of recommendation, and a personal statement. 
Additionally, applicants should indicate their interest in the scholarship and provide any relevant 
documentation highlighting their achievements and financial need. 
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Application Deadline 
 
The deadline for scholarship applications is May 30th, 2024. Late submissions will not be considered, so we 
encourage all eligible students to apply promptly. 
 
Join Us 
 
At La Scuola d'Italia, New York, we believe every student deserves the opportunity to pursue their dreams and 
unlock their full potential. If you are a motivated 8th and 9th-grade student with a thirst for knowledge and a 
desire to excel, we invite you to join our vibrant community of learners and embark on an enriching 
educational journey. 
 
For more information about our school, the scholarship opportunity, or the admissions process, please visit 
our website or contact our admissions office at admissions@lascuoladitalia.org 
 
We look forward to welcoming the next generation of leaders to La Scuola d'Italia, New York. 
 
 
 
 


